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Dear	Friend	of	FAMU:	

Over	the	last	year,	FAMU	has	been	engaged	in	conversation	regarding	the	development	of	the	2022-2027	
Strategic	Plan.	On	behalf	of	the	University	Strategic	Planning	Committee,	we	invite	you	to	a	focus	group	to	
assist	us	in	the	strategic	planning	process.	The	focus	groups	will	begin	Tuesday,	January	25,	2022,	and	
conclude	on	February	2,	2022.	Please	consider	joining	us	during	one	of	the	dates	and	times	below.	Please	
feel	free	to	pass	this	information	on	if	someone	else	in	your	organization	may	be	better	suited	to	
participate.	All	focus	group	meetings	will	occur	via	Zoom	on	the	following	dates	and	times.	

Day	 Date	 4:00	PM	 6:00	PM	
Tuesday	 January	25	 Students	 National	Alumni	Association	

Wednesday	 January	26	 Faculty	 Other	Alumni	
Thursday	 January	27	 None	 FAMU	Foundation	Board	
Monday	 January	31	 Staff	 K-12	Educators/Counselors	
Tuesday	 February	1	 Administrators	 Local	Community	

Wednesday	 February	2	 FAMU	Retirees	 Employers/Corporate	Partners/Industry	Clusters	

I	encourage	you	to	review	the	preliminary	strategic	plan	goals	and	strategies	at	the	following	link:	
https://www.famu.edu/about-famu/uspc/pspgoals.php	

It	is	important	that	we	hear	from	all	of	our	stakeholders	as	strategic	planning	is	a	collaborative	process.	
Everyone’s	voice	and	participation	is	important	in	developing	our	priorities	and	making	progress	on	our	
goals	and	strategies.	Please	register	at	the	following	link:	
https://famu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0GOsX1sD0iJkrGe	

Once	we	confirm	your	participation,	you	will	receive	additional	information	regarding	the	zoom	meeting.	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	next	week	at	the	focus	group	meetings.	

Thank	you,	

	

Kelly	McMurray,	Ph.D.	
Associate	Vice	President,	Strategic	Planning,	Analysis	and	Institutional	Effectiveness	
kelly.mcmurray@famu.edu	
850-561-2369	


